Nearly New Uniform Shop

We would take this opportunity at the start of the year to update existing parents and inform new parents of the arrangements for the nearly new Uniform Shop. We are now asking that all items brought in for sale are 'nearly new' / 'grown out of rather than worn out' as opposed to second hand and would therefore ask that you ensure the following when you drop your items off:

- All items are washed and the name tags removed.
- Items are not stained or have holes and that the logos and lettering on sports clothing is in-tact. If clothing is left which is not suitable for sale these items will be disposed of.
- We are no longer accepting socks either pre-prep or sports.
- We do not accept trousers or white shirts, however if you would like to donate these to Makukhanye we are hoping to be able to send these items out to them.
- Items are placed in a bag which has your surname and/or account number inside on a piece of paper.
- The bag can then be placed in the cupboard at the top of the stairs or handed to a shop volunteer if the shop is open.
- Opening times are Monday to Friday mornings 8:10am 8:50am and Monday and Thursday afternoons 3:15pm 4pm.
- If you do not have an account number a form is available from the Uniform Shop. All accounts receive back 70% of the sale price.
- If you would prefer to donate the funds raised from the sale of your items to Tom's Trust please let us know with a note in the bag.

Thank you for your assistance in improving the quality of items for sale.

Kindest regards

Uniform Shop Team